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	New Case Holds No CEQA Review Necessary for Water Supply Assessment
Given increasing concerns about water supply issues, an important new case was published on Wednesday, which addresses whether a project opponent may directly challenge a water district's approval of a Water Supply Assessment.  In short, the answer is "no."
As many of you already know, California law requires development projects over a certain size to have a Water Supply Assessment ("WSA") prepared by the local water district, to address whether the water district can meet the project's water demands.
In California Water Impact Network v. Newhall County Water District, the petitioner filed a petition for a writ of mandate, asking the Los Angeles County Superior Court to set aside the WSA prepared for a large industrial/business park development.  The trial court granted respondent's and real party's motion for judgment on the pleadings.  The court of appeal affirmed.  In what it called "significant matters of first impression" and "issues of important public interest," the court of appeal held that a petitioner cannot challenge approval of a WSA in a petition for writ of mandate, because a WSA is a "technical, informational document and not a 'final' act or determination subject to direct mandamus review." 
This does not mean that a WSA is immune from judicial scrutiny.  The court of appeal further opined that "the adequacy of a WSA is properly challenged as a part of a challenge to an EIR after project approval."  Thus, a project opponent must wait until after the EIR is certified, and the project is approved by the lead agency, before challenging the WSA in court.
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